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Press Note 
 
 
   Sub: Electricity tariff revision 

 
   The attention of the Commission has been drawn to 

certain reports appearing in a section of the media to the effect that the Tamil 

Nadu Electricity Regulatory Commission has already finalised the electricity 

tariff with effect from 1-4-2010.  The Commission wishes to clarify that no 

decision has been taken on the proposals submitted by the Tamil Nadu 

Electricity Board for enhancement of power tariff.  The Commission would 

finalise the power tariff enhancement after completion of the notified public 

hearings and after enlisting the views of the Government in the Energy 

department and Finance department.  The decision on tariff revision could be 

some time in May or June 2010.  The decision will have prospective effect. 
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